
Notification of Nuncio Selection Progress 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Address: [Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about the progress of the selection process for the position of 

Nuncio. We appreciate your patience and understanding as we conduct thorough evaluations of 

all candidates. 

As of today, the selection committee has completed the initial round of interviews and is 

currently reviewing the qualifications of shortlisted candidates. We anticipate making a final 

decision by [Insert Estimated Decision Date]. 

Your interest in this esteemed role is greatly valued, and we thank you for your continued 

interest in serving. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you once again for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


